
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 
 

The Electronic Application Of Kentucky Power 
Company For A Certificate Of Public Convenience 
And Necessity To Construct 69 kV Transmission 
Lines And Associated Facilities In Pike County, 
Kentucky (“Belfry Area Transmission Line Project”) 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

Case No. 2022-00236 

 
Kentucky Power Company’s Notice of Filing of Request For  

Publication Of Notice Of Local Public Hearing 

Kentucky Power Company files with the Public Service Commission of Kentucky in 

accordance with its October 3, 2022 order, the attached request for publication of its notice of the 

local public hearing currently scheduled for October 25, 2022.   

     Respectfully submitted, 

 
Katie M. Glass 
STITES & HARBISON PLLC 
421 West Main Street 
P. O. Box 634 
Frankfort, Kentucky  40602-0634 
Telephone: (502) 223-3477 
kglass@stites.com  
COUNSEL FOR KENTUCKY POWER 
COMPANY 



NOTICE OF LOCAL PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Kentucky Public Service Com-
mission (the “Commission”) will conduct a local public hear-
ing beginning at 4:00 p.m. Eastern Daylight Time on Tues-
day, October 25, 2022 at the Pike County Courthouse, Sec-
ond Floor, 146 Main Street, Pikeville, Kentucky 41501.  The
local public hearing is being held for the purpose of taking
public comment in Case No. 2022-00236 related to Kentucky
Power Company’s application for a Certificate of Public Con-
venience and Necessity to construct 6.5 miles of 69 kV Trans-
mission Line and associated projects in Pike County, Ken-
tucky (“Belfry Area Transmission Line Project”).  A represen-
tative of Kentucky Power will be present to answer questions
from the public.
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Glass, Katie

From: Scott E Bishop <sebishop@aep.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 10:46 AM
To: Rachel McCarty (advantage@kypress.com)
Cc: Glass, Katie; Lerah M Scott
Subject: Kentucky Power Hearing notice
Attachments: PIKEVILLE NOTICE 10252022.pdf

[External Sender] 
 

Rachel, 
Please run the attached proof in the Pikeville newspaper one time.  Please run the notice the week of October 10th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott 
 

 

SCOTT E BISHOP | REGULATORY CONSULTANT SR 
SEBISHOP@AEP.COM | D:606.327.2607 | C:606.371.2469  
1645 WINCHESTER AVENUE, ASHLAND, KY 41101  
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